
MASTER BREWERS’ ASSOCIATION OF THE AMERICAS 

DISTRICT WESTERN NEW YORK 

                                                                

 

Good Morning All, 

I hope everyone is preparing for an awesome 4
th

 of July celebration with great beer, food 

and family. 

We have scheduled our next meeting at Rohrbach Brewing Company on September 11
th

 

2013.  

Another announcement will be sent out when all the details are finalized, please make plans 

to attend. 

Also to wrap up from our previous meeting at Brewery Ommegang, I have included the link 

to the “State of the New York Hop Industry” presentation by Steve Miller.  

 hops talkshort version for valley malt.pptx 

 

Thanks for your continued support of the WNYMBAA and we look forward to seeing you at the 

next meeting ! 

 

 

 Secretary MBAAWNY      mbaawny@gmail.com 

Jim McDermott – President 

North American Breweries 

Mary Wiles – Treasurer 

The Brooklyn Brewery 

Mitch Lagoy – Vice President 

Rohrbach Brewing Company 

Dean Jones – Secretary 

North American Breweries 


